Burrilluille Schonl Beparbiment

OFFICE OF SUPERINTENDENT TELEPHONE: 401-568-1301
2300 BRONCO HIGHWAY FAX: 401-568-4111
HARRISVILLE, RI 02830 TTY: 1-800-745-5555
VOICE: 1-800-745-6575
May 2, 2022
Dear Parent,

This is to inform you that orders for Non-Public School Textbooks for the 2022-2023
School Year will be accepted:

May 30 through July 8
Weekdays from 8:30 AM to 3:00 PM
Administration Office
Burrillville School Department
2300 Bronco Highway, Harrisville

Additional order forms may be downloaded from the Burrillville School Department
website (bsd-ri.net).

Please note: The office will be closed Monday, July 4, 2022.

According to our records, the following books were loaned to your child(ren) for the
current school year. These must be returned prior to processing new orders.

In an ongoing effort to ensure that all students have their textbooks in a timely manner,
we ask that you please place orders at the earliest possible date. If you have any
questions or require special arrangements, please contact me at 568-1301 extension 1103
or email me at schmiedela@bsd-ri.net.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Afine Schmiedel
Textbook Coordinator

The Burriliville School Department does not discriminate on the basis of age, sex, sexual orientation, marital status, race, religion, national origin, color, creed, political afflliation or
disability in any of its educational programs and activities, and in employment and appiication for employment, as required by Title 1X of the Education Amendments of 1972, the
Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, Title VI and Vi! of the Civil Rights Act of 1965, the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, and other
federal and state laws that prohibit discrimination. Inquiries regarding non-discrimination policies will be handled by: Director of Pupil Personnel Services (DPPS), 2300 Bronco
Highway, Harrisville, Rl 02830. Telephone: (401) 568-1301; Email: nondiscriminationinquiries@bsd-ri.net. Inquirles may also be made directly to: Office for Civil Rights (Boston
Office), U.S. Dept. of Education, 8th Floor, 5 Post Office Square; Boston, MA 02109-3921, Telephone: (617) 289-0111: Fax: (617) 289-0150; Email: OCR Boston@ed.gov.
iIf you require an accommodation to attend a meeting or program at a school, call the DPPS at Jeast two business days in advance of the meeting or program.



Date Notified:

Bumllvﬂle School Department
2300 Bronco Highway,. Ha.msvﬂle RI 02830
- Telephone:” 568- 1301

Non-Publlc School Textbook Loan Agre‘ementl-'
2022—2023 School Year :

NAME: SCHOOL:
ADDRESS: 2022-23 GRADE:
PHONE:
EMAIL:
Order Delivery Return

Date ISBN # Title Cond. | Date | Initials Date

It is the policy of the Burrillville School Department to provide Science, Mathematics, Foreign Language,
English/Language Arts and Social Studies textbooks to resident pupils attending non-public school. It is
understood and agreed to by the parent/guardian whose signature appears below that these textbooks are

borrowed and must be returned at the end of the school year. It is further agreed that the School
Department will be reimbursed for any book(s) not returned in usable condition.

Signature: Date:




